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All current Local Marine Notices are available on our website: Local Marine Notices 
Port Hedland Harbour Master Team | Phone: (08) 9173 9030 | Email: ph.hmteam@pilbaraports.com.au 

Mariners and other port users are requested to notify the Harbour Master on the discovery of new or suspected 
dangers to navigation within the port. 

 

Page 1 of 1 

Slipped Anchor and Anchor Chain 
Number: PH 06/25 Date Issued: 28/02/2025 

 

Date of Effect: 28 February 2025  

Details: Slipped anchor and anchor chain – outer anchorage  

Former Notice: N/A  

Charts & Publications: AUS53  

Further Notice: N/A  

Attachment: N/A  

Mariners and port users are advised to be aware of a slipped anchor and chain in the outer 
anchorage of the Port of Port Hedland. 

An anchor with 350 meters of anchor chain was slipped in the approximate position:  

19 deg 48.668 min S 118 deg 21.183 min E 

All mariners anchoring in the vicinity to maintain a safe distance from the location. 

 

Any questions or feedback regarding this Local Marine Notice should be addressed to the 
Port Hedland Harbour Master Team. 

Thank you.  

 

 
Behrouz Daei Zadeh 
Harbour Master East (Port Hedland) 
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